Dear Quanah ISD Board of Trustees:

I am writing to request that you accept my resignation as a classroom teacher effective June 2, 2018.

How fortunate I have been to start my teaching career in such a supportive district! We, as teachers, have known that we will be provided with the things we need to be successful in our classrooms. It has also been comforting to see the board takes steps to show appreciation for the staff. I have been blessed by the time spent with students and coworkers that I love. My experiences in this district will continue to shape and guide me throughout the remainder of my career.

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Molly Turner

Molly Turner

Received and Accepted

3-16-18